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NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
Board Agenda Memo 

 
 

 

MEETING DATE: October 12, 2021 

TO: Board of Supervisors 
 

FROM: Steve Monaghan – IGS-Emergency Management 

SUBJECT: Resolution approving an agreement between the County of 
Nevada and the Nevada County Consolidated Fire District 
(NCCFD) pertaining to the County's Defensible Space 
Inspection Program, with payment to NCCFD for providing 
program management in the amount of $40,960, for the period 
July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2022, and authorizing the Board 
of Supervisors to execute the agreement. 

RECOMMENDATION: Adopt the Resolution 
 

FUNDING: These services will be paid for from the Office of Emergency Services 

budget. These funds are included in the approved FY 2021-22 Office of Emergency 

Services budget. There is no budget amendment needed and there is no further impact on 

the General Fund.  

 

BACKGROUND:  

 

On March 26, 2019 the Board of Supervisors approved Resolution 19-128 entering into 

an agreement with the Nevada County Consolidated Fire District (NCCFD) to encourage 

greater communication, cooperation, and coordination and provided for management of 

the Defensible Space Inspection (DSI) Program with the County. This contract was 

renewed through Resolution 20-171 with a termination date of June 30, 2021. The 

management and oversight of the DSI Program and collaboration with the County 

continues to be a successful partnership that both parties wish to continue.  

 

The Office of Emergency Services wishes to continue this agreement with NCCFD to 

provide day to day DSI Program management services for a one-year period from July 1, 

2021 through June 30, 2022. For consideration of providing these services the County 

will pay to NCCFD $40,960. 

 

        Item Initiated by:  Paul Cummings 

        Approved by:     Steve Monaghan
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